
 

 

 
 

 
September 30 2021 

Dear parents, 
 

We are delighted to be able to welcome all DBS Wakra students in all year groups back into school 
for full-time 100% face-to-face learning from Sunday 3rd October. 

Covid, however, is still with us and the pandemic has not passed, so we must keep many of the 
measures in place which have served us so well over the recent 18 months. For example, students 
will continue to adhere to social distancing guidelines and must continue to wear face masks in 
school. 

We will also continue to ask our students to arrive and leave in a staggered manner so that we can 
ensure a safe and orderly beginning and end to the school day. Copied below is an outline of our 
entry and exit procedures: 

Year 
group 

Entry 
time 

Entry point Exit 
time 

Exit point 

Preschool 07.15 Main entrance 12:25 Main entrance 
(chessboard) 

Reception 07.15 Main entrance 12:30 Main entrance 
(chessboard) 

Year 1 07.05 Main entrance 13:15 Main entrance 
(chessboard) 

Year 2 07.05 Adventure playground 
entrance 

13.25 Main entrance 
(chessboard) 

Year 3 06.55 Adventure playground 
entrance 

13.25 Main entrance 
(chessboard) 

Year 4 06.55 Emergency staircase 13.35 Main entrance 
(chessboard) 

Year 5 06.45 Emergency staircase 13.35 Main entrance 
(chessboard) 

Year 6 07:00 Al-Meera entrance 13.30 Al-Meera entrance 

Year 7 06.45 Al-Meera entrance 13.20 Al-Meera entrance 

Year 8 07.00 Al-Meera entrance 13.30 Al-Meera entrance 

Year 9 06.55 Al-Meera entrance 13.25 Al-Meera entrance 



 

 

Year 10 06.50 Main entrance 13.30 Main entrance 

Year 11? 06.50 Main entrance 13.30 Main entrance 

 
As per the ministerial announcement states that there will be an easing of restrictions, we will now 
also ask students to wear their PE kits to school on days when they have PE on their timetable. 

The canteen will remain closed until further notice, so children will need to continue to bring food 
and water for the day. 

As always, if any parents would prefer to contact me directly regarding the content of this letter, I 
would welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 

mailto:steven.miles@dbswakra.com

